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13-21 CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Pipe Lining 

September 19, 2019 
 
Crews will be performing sanitary sewer pipe lining near the 13-21 intersection in the coming 
weeks. Here’s what you can expect (please note all schedule claims are weather permitting): 

• In order to line the sanitary sewer pipe, it must first be drained. To accomplish this, 
crews will be installing a temporary sanitary sewer bypass pipe beginning Thursday, 
September 19. This temporary line will run along Evanston Ave south of Dakota St. The 
temporary pipe will be dug into the ground at driveways so that residents will still have 
access while the temporary pipe is in place. Residents on Evanston will experience a 
brief closure of the Dakota St/ Evanston Ave intersection as crews connect the 
temporary pipe to the manhole. The bypass pipe is anticipated to be operational by 
Monday, September 23. 

• Once the temporary pipe is placed, crews will install a pump and begin routing sewage 
through the temporary line. This pump will run 24 hours a day. Residents can expect this 
pump to generate noise while it is running (about the same noise level as a lawn 
mower).  

• After the sanitary sewer pipe is drained, crews will begin lining the existing sanitary 
sewer pipe by pushing the liner into the pipe with compressed air. This is scheduled to 
begin Monday, September 23, beginning at 6 a.m. After the lining is in place, crews will 
flush the system with water. This discharge process causes a strong odor, so don’t be 
alarmed if you experience this odor. Residents are asked to please run water through 
all faucets for about 5 minutes to lessen the chance of the odor coming into their 
home. This process will last under 24 hours. 

• Crews will then transfer sewage flow back to the newly lined pipe, remove the 
temporary pipe, and restore affected pavement and turf.  

This entire process is anticipated to last about two weeks. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause you. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the project help 
line at 612-357-7270 or on-site contact Tyler Fell at 952-607-9591. If it is an emergency, call the 
non-emergency dispatch at 952-445-1411, or dial 911. 

Be sure to sign up for project updates on the website at www.movingforward13-21.com.  

 

vV
 

http://www.movingforward13-21.com/

